
STAFF SERVICES (CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, PROGRAMS, STAFFING)
Staffing
Interviews for the Welding Instructor Position will be scheduled this week.
 
School Safety
Mr. Mike Quaranta attended the Indiana School Safety Specialist Advanced Training on April 1st and 2nd.  Session topics
included information on cybersecurity, school safety plans for students with special needs, and information on the solar
eclipse.  This information will be shared at next week’s School Safety Committee Meeting.
 
Evaluation
Summative evaluations are being finalized this week with conferences to begin next Wednesday.  The Evaluation
Committee will meet for the first time this week to review, analyze, and make potentially suggest changes to the Teacher
Evaluation Plan.
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STUDENT SERVICES
Marketing/Recruiting

3/5                  South Grove Intermediate School Career Fair
3/11                Custer Baker Intermediate School Presentations
3/12                Custer Baker Intermediate School Presentations
3/14                Custer Baker Intermediate School Presentations
3/20                Career Day at Indian Creek (400)
3/22                See 9 Call Out Meeting at Center Grove MS North (80 8th Graders)

We are receiving several calls from employers who are posting jobs on our Canvas Job Board. Due to Spring Breaks, (ours
and partner schools) presentations were somewhat limited this month, however we are receiving requests to visit middle
schools to help prepare students to complete a four-year plan keeping Central Nine in mind. CNA interviews have been
completed and notifications have been made for the 24-25 school year. ECE and Exercise Science interviews are ongoing
and notifications will be made for ECE after spring break. Exercise Science notifications are being made as interviews are
happening. Cosmetology interviews and selections by Paul Mitchell the School have been completed.

Administration / Student Services Office
New student registration has begun at the sending high schools and Counselors are submitting master enrollment
spreadsheets. An extra week was added to the deadline for guaranteed enrollment spots for partner schools at the school’s
request. Third quarter grades have been sent to partner schools.

Supportive Services
Work Ethic students are gearing up for their final qualifications regarding the Work Ethic Certification with Mock Interviews
ongoing. 


